GOVERNOR STOUGHTON TRUST LAND COMMITTEE

PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES

NOVEMBER 9, 2009

The Public Meeting was opened at 7:00pm with all members present. Also
present was Bill Clark, Town Planner.

Bob Sweeney provided welcome and introductions. David Hall provided a
presentation of the Draft Final Report. Web Collins provided wrap up and
closing commentary on the Draft Final Report.

The Board of Selectmen/Trustees arrived at the meeting.

Bob Sweeney provided the objective of the Public Meeting and opened the
meeting up for public comment and questions.

The Committee heard several comments and questions from the public.

The Public Meeting was adjourned at 9:10pm.



